






















Chair Jones stated that the Executive Committee was charged with reviewing the responses and 

deciding what to do with the results. He stated that he reviewed and edited the summary, which 

resulted in the summary in the Committee's material. 

Chair Jones stated that there was consensus among the Board members on some topics and some 

common actions were requested. He stated that even on those items, he was not certain that Board 

action was needed, other than to suggest to the President and the staff that these were open­

ended comments from the Board. 

Ms. Harper stated that the first step of the President's review process was that the President 

offered his thoughts on the goals and objectives for the year. She stated that because this was the 

first year, the President really did not have any input from the Board, other than what he had heard 

the Board say. She stated that his input was received by the Board, the Board offered comments, 

resulting in what was agreed to by both the President and the Board. She stated that to ensure this 

information was incorporated, she would like the results from this process to be offered to the 

President for inclusion in his goals and objectives for next year. 

Chair Jones stated that while the Board could have Board goals and objectives, President's goals 

and objectives, and institutional goals and objectives, managing goals and objectives was not 

really the Board's business. He stated that the point was that the President was the Board's 

employee, the President was supposed to set the vision and the direction of the university, and the 

Board should take every action and opportunity to influence that direction and opportunity. 

Chair Jones stated that one of the items on the summary read "Process and benchmarks related to 

the evaluation of the president's performance" and "Streamlined focus on a smaller set of goals 

with appropriate metrics." He stated that guidance had been given to the President and in his next 

set of goals and objectives, the Board would see how that was addressed. He stated that if the 

Board was not happy with the metrics, the outcome could be sent back for reconsideration. 

Chair Jones stated that he discussed with the President and the Board Secretary whether any 

actionable items were needed. He stated that he believed no Board action items were required. He 

stated that the Board did not want to micromanage the President's job, neither as a Board, nor as 

individual Board members. 

Chair Jones then reviewed and commented on the Discussion Items Related to the Board's 
Effectiveness: 

1. Informational meetings/training related to:

a. Refresher course(s) on fiduciary and ethical responsibilities and the role of the

Board

Chair Jones stated that over the course of the next year or more, refresher 

courses(s) would be conducted as informational meetings at scheduled 

Board meetings. 
b. Faculty Senate

Chair Jones stated that the Board needed to gain a better understanding of 

the role of the Faculty Senate and ways to better communicate with it. 
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